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Student Success Plan – Step 2
Reviewing the ideas from Flex Day, and making Decisions about Prerequisites, Basic Skills, and Matriculation Student Success Course/Materials
1) See the general comments summary from Jeremiah Bodnar (curriculum chair), Jeff Baker (VP Student Services), Melissa Korber  (Academic Senate Vice President) and Sarah Thompson (Academic Senate President)
The Big Project – Building a Cohesive Effort to Improve Student Success Without Compromising Absolutely Everything We Value
Tackling prerequisites
Task for January – Identifying Methodology  
1 -  Content Review v. Statistical Validation (see handouts – New Title V Language and White Paper – Content Review)
December – Discuss pros and cons of each in Senate;  Discuss impact on Board Policy; Create Language for Action Item (done!)
January 18 – Discuss in Division Meetings
January 25 – Vote on action item
2 – Assessing the Impact of Prerequisites v. Co-requisites
January 25 – Have Presentation by English, Math and ESL Disciplines on their SLOs for their Courses; Discuss Pros and Cons of Prerequisites v. Co-requisites
Task for February – Balanced Curriculum  
3 – The Impact of Prerequisites on Enrollment and Creating a “Balanced Curriculum”
February 8 – Ask Rajinder Samra (Institutional Researcher)to Do a Mock Up of Different Courses in Various Areas and Present his Findings; Invite Tom Orf (College Enrollment Management Chair) and Jeremiah Bodnar (Curriculum Chair) to Share their Discussions on How a Balanced Curriculum Would Work; What Spectrum of Disciplines Would Be a Good Test for Implementing Prereqs and a Balanced Curriculum
February 15 – Discuss in Division Meetings – Any Volunteers for a Pilot Program
Task for March – Getting Started  
4 – Organize a Pilot Program
February 22 – Report out from Division Meetings 
5 – Create Guidelines for Implementation – Curriculum Committee
March 8 – Report from Curriculum and Rajinder Samra (Insitutional Researcher) – How Best to Proceed – What are the Recommended Guidelines for Prerequisite Implementation – Create Document for Curriculum and Senate Approval – What Will We Use as Our Longitudinal Measurement of Success?
March 15 – Report to Divisions
March 22 – Vote on Pilot Program Approval
Task for April – Creating Macro Structures  
6 – Create the process by which prerequisite requests are processed through Curriculum and passed on to CEMC (College Enrollment Management Committee)
	April-May – Curriculum Committee Charge
Tackling Basic Skills
Task for January – Discuss the Possibility of Using Community Education as a Support Mechanism For Basic Skills Remediation in the Local High Schools
December – Discuss possibility of this form of rapid remediation and review - – Ask BaSK (Basic Skills Committee -  under Academic Senate) to discuss feasibility
	January 18 – Discuss and brainstorm for other kinds of remediation support 
January 25 – Ask Ted Kaye (LPC Foundation President)  to come in and present his program for subsidizing childcare and how similar programs could be started for supporting community education outreach – Ask attending Math, English and ESL instructors to give feedback on feasibility of such a plan – Ask Community Education Coordinator to attend and give feedback on feasibility – If consensus assign task to BaSK (Basic Skills Committee)
Task for February – Discuss the FTEF needs of Basic Skills
	February 8 – Incorporate into discussion of “Balanced Curriculum”
Task for March – Throwing “Anything and Everything” into the Mix
March 8 – Is there a way for more supplemental instruction? Other ways of incorporating study skills? How can we best support these disciplines?



Tackling the Matriculation Support/Course
Task for January – How to Best Support Student Services’ Identified Needs for Matriculation Support/Course
January 18 – Ask Counseling Staff to present their current materials and ideas for future matriculation support needs – what is the best way to introduce students to our programs and certificates? – Traffic School model? (in order to get a “W” number, you must complete an orientation/study skills course)

